
July 28, 2020 

 

NRCB 

Lethbridge, Alberta 

 

Attention: Carina Weisbach 

RE:  Application LA20014 

 HB of Granum 

 SE 25-11-28-W4M 

 20,000 Chicken Layer Barn 

 

Regarding the proposed construction of a new Layer Barn near our property, we have one main concern 

that we want to express: 

1) Our concern is the added water use by the layer chickens and how it will deteriorate the 

future quality and quantity of our well water.      

 

I have looked at the Alberta Environment Water Well website and have done a review of all 

nearby water wells: 

 

Location                   Year           Well ID    Water Well Results 

15-24-11-28-W4M  1999             292547     2.75 gal.min. 

16-24-11-28-W4M   1999            291346      Dry Well 

16-24-11-28-W4M   1999            291345      Dry Well 

 16-24-11-28-W4M  1999            291344      Dry Well 

16-24-11-28-W4M   1999            291347      Dry Well 

16-24-11-28-W4M   1999            291349      Dry Well 

16-24-11-28-W4M   1999            292548      Dry Well 

11-19-11-27-W4M   2011          1770156      Dry Well 

14-19-11-27-W4M   2011          1770155      Dry Well 

14-19-11-27-W4M   2016          1770254      Dry Well 

 

We trust that you will address our concerns in your application process. 

 

Dean and Nicole Dunand 

NW 24-11-28-W4M 

Box , Claresholm, AB T0L 0T0 

 

 




